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Why Is An Annual Fund
Needed?

Increase Endowment Funds to Create A Lasting Legacy
Provide Additional Tuition Assistance
Update Constantly Changing Technology

Complete Facility Upgrades and Enhancements
Beneficial to All Current and Future Students

Add New Programs to Continue to Challenge Our
Students

The Annual Fund is critical to the foundation of Christ
the King and helps us to fulfill our mission and impact
our students for a lifetime.

We Can Do So Much More
Because of You!

Your Gift Today is an

Investment for Tomorrow

Dear Friends of Christ the King School,

Your support and generosity to our Annual Fund is greatly
appreciated this year more than ever. The future of Catholic
Education is key for the future of the Church and the reality
is that for us to survive in the ever increasing competition
for students, we will need more endowments and programs
like we have been blessed to have here at Christ the King.
We can never be content to sit where we are. We always
have to be striving to improve for the sake of our students
and Catholic Education. 2020 has been especially challenging
for our faculty, principal, staff, students and parents. Having
to learn and navigate virtual learning, new procedures,
masks, quarantines and the stress of it all has been hard.
However, our principal, her assistants and faculty have done
an amagzing job! Also, many of our families have lost jobs,
which makes scholarships more needed than ever. I hope
that many of you will again help us this year but thanks for
all that you have done to make this a wonderful place to
worship and learn. There are no gifts that are too small or
too large.

May God bless you all and may we together meet the
challenges that face us.

Fr Rick
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Giving is not just about making a
donation, it’s about making a difference.




